

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON FINANCE

Inquiry – Councillor Z. Jeffries (January 25, 2016) GPS in Civic Vehicles and "How's My Driving?" Decals

Recommendation of the Committee

That the information is received.

History

At the October 30, 2017 Standing Policy Committee on Finance meeting, a report of the CFO/General Manager, Asset and Financial Management Department, dated October 30, 2017, was considered.

Attachment

October 30, 2017 report of the CFO/General Manager, Asset and Financial Management Department.